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T V B S 年 度 潛 力 新 人  

actress 

TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28, 
1993. As the very first privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three 
state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new 
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and competitive media era.Innovation, Justice, Vitality and 
Sustainability” are the core values of TVBS Media Inc. 

星座 ：水瓶座  

身高 ：165cm  

體重 ： 48kg 

三圍 ：32/24/35 

興趣 ：配音、藝術與工藝設計 

學歷 ：輔仁大學織品服裝學系 

語文 ：中文 

朱
葒 

Juuko 



TVBS  ARTIST AGENCY PROFILE 2018 

  

TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28, 
1993. As the very first privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three 
state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new 
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and competitive media era.Innovation, Justice, Vitality and 
Sustainability” are the core values of TVBS Media Inc. 
TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28, 
1993. As the very first privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three 
state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new 
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and 

• CATCHPLAY 《第三佈局塵沙惑》 飾 大目 

• 網路劇《親愛的天王星》 飾 林靜辰 

• 電影 《時空公寓》 飾曹瑞  

• 搜狐頻道《熱搜女王》飾 孫梓晴 

• GQ短劇《輸不起Mr,Ma》飾 Mary  

戲劇作品 
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• 愛奇藝 《木蘭特工：藏寶圖》 飾 小昭 
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state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new 
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and competitive media era.Innovation, Justice, Vitality and 
Sustainability” are the core values of TVBS Media Inc.. It has set several milestones, including the 
establishment of Taiwan’s first entertainment variety channel, TVBS-G, and the country’s first 24-hour 
news channel, TVBS-News, providing both an abundance of entertainment programming as well as real-
time news information. TVBS Media Inc. has completely changed the way Taiwanese viewers watch 
television, giving them an entirely new perspective.In order to expand its sphere of influence, TVBS 
Media Inc. created Taiwan media’s first-ever overseas channel, TVBS Asia. This in turn led to the 
formation of Taiwan’s only all-news television channel based in Singapore. Singapore TVBS-News 
broadcasts worldwide around the clock, bringing the most exciting content to Chinese speakers around 
the globe. 

• 2017 Breeze Luxe 微風11月封面人物 

• 2018 Taipei101 專刊封面 

• 2018 Vogue 七月號專訪人物 

• 2020 bella 五月號儂儂專訪 

媒體曝光 • VOGUE、時尚芭莎、ELLE、壹週刊、大美人、

Instyle、美麗佳人、ABOOK、華流、康健、

中國LOHAS樂活誌、ppaper、鏡週刊、明潮、

ciao潮旅)  
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• Robot Swing -Even iF ur sorry ft.陳以恆 Yi 

Heng Chen (Official Music Video 

• Lee《荒島》 

• 蕭敬騰《禁愛條款》 

• 張惠妹《到底》 
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  MV 
• 薛之謙《駱駝》 

• 李玖哲《牢》 

• 郭頂《淒美地》 

• 蕭敬騰《Hello》 
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• gogoro delight TVC 

• 茶裏王 

• Honda ALL NEW FIT TVC 

• 國泰世華cube卡 

• 屈臣氏TVC《驅動每個更好》 

• 台灣大哥大 5G+Wi-Fi 6 廣告 

• 美珂媞歐McCTILL 廣告 

• 巴黎萊雅L’Oréal 眼霜廣告 

• 7-11 x Hello Kitty 聯名廣告 

• 刷樂 極薄牙刷廣告 

 

  廣告代言 • SUAN 氣泡檸檬紅茶TVC 

• fasney 線上金融app 

• 潘婷分手沙龍廣告（中國） 

• VIVO S1 電視廣告 

• BOSE耳機 余文樂代言廣告（全亞洲） 

• 麥當勞電視廣告（中國） 

• 休足時間 電視廣告（新加坡） 

• 多喝水more氣泡水 電視廣告 

• PlayStation 魔物獵人 電視廣告 

• 肯德基KFC咔滋脆片炸雞 電視廣告 

• 賽吉兒Saugella妹妹溝通師 電視廣告 

• 中華航空 如影隨形篇廣告 

• KYMCO 機車廣告 

• Acer Swift5 網路廣告 

• 韓國LG YVOIRE 廣告（全亞洲） 

• 三菱汽車ECLIPSE CROSS 日蝕篇 

• Project Plus 眼鏡廣告 

• 頑張咖啡省電篇廣告 

• 北京君太百貨形象廣告 

• iroo秋季形象廣告 

 

 

 

 

 

 



藝人統籌 劉珈妍 

TEL ：02-2162-8168#85825 

CEL ：0978-701-251 

EMAI ：ringoisred@tvbs.com.tw 

Talent 
Agent 

TVBS聯利媒體股份有限公司 

娛樂節目部 
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地址:臺北市內湖區瑞光路408號3樓之5  

傳真:02-7736-0010 TVBS Media Inc. 

經紀人 洪源聰 Cody 

TEL ：02-2162-8168 #85805 

CEL ：0920-639-579 

EMAIL ：codyhung@tvbs.com.tw 

經紀人 鄭婗 Jenny 

TEL ：02-2162-8168 #85836 

CEL ：0937-519-400 

EMAIL ：jenny1988@tvbs.com.tw 

經紀人 游毓茹 

TEL ：02-2162-8168 #85853 

CEL ：0939-910-826 

EMAIL ：yuyuru826@tvbs.com.tw 

經紀人 周芳瑜 FISH 

TEL ：02-2162-8168 #85872 

CEL ：0953-867-030 

EMAIL ：fishchou@tvbs.com.tw 

   TEL ：02-2162-8168 #85826 

   CEL ：0952-155-218 

   EMAIL ：tristawangch@gmail.com 

經紀人 王麒涵 Trista 經紀人 林鈺芳 Betty 

TEL ：02-2162-8168 #85822 

CEL ：0910-575-550 

EMAIL ：angelalin@tvbs.com.tw 


